
Toulouse  - France   

21st of September 2020 

 

To whom it may concern,  

With this letter, I recommend Georgios FIOTAKIS, for your PhD Program.  

I have had the opportunity to work with him, on different topics, at AKKA Technologies where I 

was his team leader for 8 months in 2020. He has proven outstanding skills is software 

architecture and development. He delivered quality tools and documentation.  

What I found interesting in Georgios’ profile is his high technical skills and his ability to adapt.  

In fact, he changed subjects and technologies multiple times with ease. He took on a 

complicated micro-services-based architecture subject with little help. He also learnt French in 

less than a year and became very fluent, which is another sign of a high capability to adapt.  

Personality wise, Georgios has a social intelligence that allows him to communicate easily. He 

brings a good spirit to any team he joins. He thus is also a good communicator.  

From my personal experience, being a PhD myself, I think he has the right flexible, curious and 

creative mind-set to succeed any research subject he takes on.  

For all the above reasons I believe Georgios would be a great addition to your program.  

For more information please don’t hesitate to contact me by mail at: Helene.posbic@gmail.com  

Sincerely,  

 

Hélène POSBIC.  
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